The National Center for Toxicological Research (NCTR) is located at the Jefferson Laboratories of the U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA) in Jefferson, Arkansas, approximately 35 miles south of Little Rock and 28 miles north of Pine Bluff. NCTR is an internationally recognized FDA research center that conducts toxicological research studies and other research activities designed to support the FDA’s mission to protect the public’s health. NCTR investigators partner with researchers elsewhere in the FDA as well as other government agencies, industry, and academia.  TMG is sourcing candidates for the following positions: 
Production Aide. Employees hired with no prior laboratory animal care experience will enter the work force at the Production Aide level. An entry level employee shall have at minimum a high school diploma or GED certificate. However, if an individual has the requisite AALAS certifications, education, and/or experience, he/she can be employed at the highest level qualified. 

